
SAVE THE DATE 
The Student Activity Division of CAS is pleased to announce 

that a State Robotics Championship for High School teams will 

be held at the Hartford Armory on May 11, 2013. 

 

CAS is pleased to partner with Connecticut FIRST, a recognized 

leader in robotics competitions.  

Special thanks to our lead sponsor CL&P for making this 

inaugural event possible. 

 

Registration is only open to teams that have built a robot within the 

FIRST Robotics Competition.   

Schools who have participated in the FIRST Tech Challenge will not be 

eligible to register.   

While registration is limited, we invite and encourage ALL High 

Schools and their students to attend this event. 

Look for more information and registration materials on this 

fantastic event to arrive soon. 

 

 


